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From: Jayleen Salcedo <salcedojayleen@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 11:03 AM

To: Cuellar, Carla <Ccuellar@providenceri.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Juvenile Hearing Board

Hi Carla,

I hope all is well with you! | haven't been able to give you availability for the coming hearings because |
typically am only available on Mondays and it seems the hearings will be scheduled T-Th moving
forward.

However, | have decided to resign from the JHB as | am currently working 2 jobs and have a couple of
upcoming surgeries throughout the next couple of months, which is severely limiting my availability for
hearings. ‘

Please let me know if you need a letter of resignation or anything else | can provide.
Thank you so much for your help and guidance that you provide the JHB.

Best wishes,
Jay

IN CITY COUNCIL
JAN 1 8 2024
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